
 

For more details, please go to the Kennedy Institute of Ethics, Georgetown University website at: 

https://kennedyinstitute.georgetown.edu/news-and-announcements/announcements/call-for-
applications-rose-kennedy-chair-in-christian-ethics/ 

For questions, email: kennedyinstitute@georgetown.edu with Rose F. Kennedy Chair in subject 
line or call: 202-687-8099 

Please share this information with any colleagues whom you think are good candidates. 
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